
Are You in Need of A Winter Coat? 
 

The Weather Is Changing! 

 
The Nathan Hale School has received a small donation of winter coats for our 
students this school year.  
 
If your child is in need of a coat, we ask that you please download this form and 
return it with the necessary information completed.  
 
We ask that the form only be completed for a student who is attending the Nathan 
Hale School. 
 
If you are unable to complete the form, please call the school and forward the 
information to Mrs. Gerald our school secretary. (617) 635-8205 
 
We are sorry that we are unable to supply coats to other children who may be in 
your home at this time. Due to our limited supply, we want to ensure that Hale 
students receive them first.  
 
We will do our best to accommodate any additional request in the end. 
  
 

Stay Warm Everyone! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Teque, Mrs. Loughran 

 
 
____YES, my child is in need of a winter coat. 
 
Student Name: _____________________ Grade______ 
 
Size: _____for a Girl 
Size: _____for a Boy 


